
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       24th June 2016 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Summer Fayre 

 
This year in collaboration with Lister Juniors, 

we are holding our ever popular annual 

Summer Fayre on Friday 8th July at 3.00pm. 

There will be lots of exciting activities to 

enjoy along with the usual stalls such as 

tombola, raffle and games. Refreshments will 

also be available. 

Upcoming Events 

 
4   July     Y2 Sports Day 9.15am 

4   July     Y1 Sports Day  1.15pm 

7   July     Reception Sports Day 9.15am 

8   July     Summer Fayre 

14 July      Bastille Day 

15 July      Nursery Sports Day 

19 July      Y2 Graduation 9.15am 

 

Y1 Trip to Palm House 
 

Y1 enjoyed their visit to the Palm House in 

Sefton Park making and exhibiting ‘bats’ in 

conjunction with Holly Lodge Art Department. 

  

Y2 Transition 

 
On Thursday 30th June at 9.00am  there is 

an opportunity for parents of Y2 children to 

have a walk around Lister Juniors with Mr. 

King. If this date and time are not suitable 

then please call the Junior office 0151 228 

4196 for alternative arrangements. 

There will also be an information meeting for 

parents on Wednesday 6th July at 2.30pm in 

the Junior Hall with Mr. King, deputy 

headteachers, Y3 teachers and teaching 

assistants. 

Y2 Girls Football Festival 
 

Good luck to our Y2 girls football team who 

are competing in a Football Festival on 

Wednesday 29th June. 

 

                   

Nursery Closure 

 
Nursery will be closed all day on Wednesday 

29th June, to allow for the new intake visits. 

 

Own Clothes Day 

 
On Friday 1st July children can come to 

school in their own clothes and bring a 

bottle to support our Summer Fayre Bottle 

Tombola. Suggestions would be: 

 

Water 

Fizzy pop 

Wine 

Sauce 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Lit/comp           Miss Haynes 

                        Forest School   Miss Kervin 

                        Athletics          Sport Coach 

                        Construction     Mrs Cullen 

                        Art                   Mrs White 

 

                        Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

                       SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

Tuesday           New Nursery Parent Info  

                        Meeting 3.30pm 

                         

Wednesday      New Nursery Visits 

 

Thursday         New Reception Visits 

                        Miss Daniels 

 

                        Y2 Parent Visit to Lister Juniors 

                        9.00am 

  

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 

         

Friday             Own Clothes Day – bring a bottle 

 

 

 

                        Biscuit Day – Nursery and 

                        Little Treasures to bring  

                        biscuits 

 

                        Tennis Club 3-4pm 

                         

             

SCHOOL DINNER MENU – WEEK 1 

 

                          

             

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

13th June  -   17th June 

 

          RD    91.88% 

          RM    96.76% 

          1K     92.71% 

          1W    97.51% 

          2H     94.34% 

          2E     94.28% 

          AM    93.16% 

          PM     79.43% 

 

 

Only 2 classes in green this week – 

well done to  RM and 1W 

 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:            

               94.28%   
 

Challenge 

 
If you were the Queen for a day what one 

rule would you make? 

Philosophy 

 
If you were a dog what breed would you 

be? 

Nursery 

 
Nursery would be grateful for any empty 

kitchen roll holders. They will be using them 

to make an octopus. Thank you. 


